ELUtility Regulator

From the office of the chief Executive

Peter Craig

Projects Director

TCl Renewables

1C Kilroot Business Park
Larne Road, Carrickfergus
Co. Antrim

BT38 7PR

10 October 2018
Our Ref: WM-022-11-596
Dear Peter

Revocation of Electricity Generation Licence Upper Ballyrogan Wind Farm Ltd.

Thank you for your letter received on 1 August 2018 requesting the revocation of the electricity
supply licence granted to Upper Ballyrogan Wind Farm Ltd on 2 April 2015.

| hereby give notice that in accordance with condition 1(a) of schedule 1 of the licence dated 2
April 2015, the licence is hereby revoked with effect from 30 days from the date of this letter i.e.
8 November 2018.

As per condition 12 of the electricity generation licence granted to Upper Ballyrogan Wind Farm
Ltd a licence fee will be payable for the year 2018/19 as the licence is still active until the
revocation date given above. It is expected that this will be applied pro rata from 1 April 2018
until the date of revocation.

Yours sincgrely

\

Jenny Pyp /—/

Chief Executive

Cc Jo Aston, Director Wholesale Energy Markets
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